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Forest Fridays  

  
Dear Parents,  
  
In previous years, children have had the opportunity to use the woodlands to enhance and support their 
learning.  I am very much looking forward to reintroducing these sessions, which will take place on 
Friday 2nd, 9th, and 16th of May this half term.  
  
Children will change into their ‘woodlands’ clothes after lunch. Your child will need to bring appropriate 
clothing and footwear (old trainers or wellies) into school on these days.  Clothes may get muddy and 
wet during these sessions, so please only send in old clothes or those that you do not mind coming 
home grubby!  All children must wear long sleeves and trousers, even in warmer weather, to protect 
their arms and legs against scratches.  If the weather is cold or wet, please remember to send a coat, 
hat and gloves.  
  
Please don’t hesitate to come and ask if you have any questions.   
  
Thank you for your continued support  
  
King regards  
Jill Nicholls  
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